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CONTINENTAL OI1L COMPANY

Eunice, New Mexico
January 27, 1961

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention of Mr. Eric F,. Engbrecht
Gentlemen:

Please refer to your letter dated January 23, 1961,
in regard to the packer leakage test for our Hawk B-8 Well
No. 3, located in Unit 0, Section 8, T-21S, R-37E.

The Drinkard formation in this well was abandoned
after attempts to dual complete failed, The well is now a
single producer in the Eumont Gas Pool. Evidently your
records do not contain this information and if you will ad-
vise wherein we have failed to file proper forms, we shall
be happy to correct this situation as soon as possible,

j:j;s very truly,
J. R, PARKER

District Superintendent
of Production
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